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Rotary Club of La Mesa
Volume 2019-20, No.286       Meeting

Wednesday’s @ Noon, 
ZOOMhttps://us02web.zoom.us/j/618141217

Meeting ID: 618 141 217

Lenise Andrade
Boys & Girls Club 

 
Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito is dedicated to providing 
activities to develop the education, health, self
youth. We serve those youth who need us most and turn no child away due to 
financial limitations. Our doors opened in 1966 and, for 54 years, we have 
identified and acted on the needs of our community and worked with youth 
from disadvantaged economic, social, and family circumstances. We level the 
playing field through activities in our core program areas: the Arts; Character 
& Leadership Development; Education & Career Development;
Life Skills; Sports, Fitness & Recreation; and Technology. 
 
In 2020, our seven Clubhouses located in Carmel Valley, Del Mar, Encinitas, and 
Solana Beach served youth ages 18 months through 18. We serve nearly 6,800 
children and teens in our After School Programs and Camps and impact over 16,700 
youth throughout San Diego through our camps, specialty programs, and community 
services. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, our Clubhouses were closed for three 
months, shifting to virtual programming for our youth members in April. In June, we 
reopened four of our seven Clubhouses (at limited capacity) for Summer Day 
Camps. We’ve also been able to re-open our Aquatics Center, Bulldogs Basketball 
programs, and Carmel Valley Montessori School, as well as continue online music 
lessons through our Youth Arts Academy. While local supp
we estimate we will only be able to serve one-
summer, at three times the cost. As such, we are launching a $1.5M campaign to 
help keep our doors open through 2020. To help support our efforts
youth and teens in our area, and ensure that working families have a safe and trusted 
place for their children to get the educational and emotional support they need go to 
http://bgcsandieguito.org/donate/. 
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Rotary Club of La Mesa 
Meeting Date: 7/8/20 

ednesday’s @ Noon, Via 
ZOOMhttps://us02web.zoom.us/j/618141217 

618 141 217 

Lunch Time
Opportunities
 
July 8, 20
 Songs       
 Pledge     
Thought  
4-Way       
 

July 15, 
 Songs            Dale Bailey
 Pledge        Bonnie Welch
Thought Courtney Patterson 
4-Way           Marsha Starr
 
 

July 22, 
 Songs            Dale Bailey
 Pledge        Bonnie Welch
Thought         Bill Ashman
4-Way        Jay Thompson
 

July 29, 
 Songs            Dale Bailey
 Pledge        Bonnie Welch
Thought             Jen Flynn
4-Way        Keith Dindinger
 
 
 
 
 

If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please arrange for a 

Lenise Andrade 
 of San Dieguito 

Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito is dedicated to providing positive 
activities to develop the education, health, self-esteem, and character of 
youth. We serve those youth who need us most and turn no child away due to 
financial limitations. Our doors opened in 1966 and, for 54 years, we have 

eds of our community and worked with youth 
from disadvantaged economic, social, and family circumstances. We level the 
playing field through activities in our core program areas: the Arts; Character 
& Leadership Development; Education & Career Development; Health & 
Life Skills; Sports, Fitness & Recreation; and Technology.  

In 2020, our seven Clubhouses located in Carmel Valley, Del Mar, Encinitas, and 
Solana Beach served youth ages 18 months through 18. We serve nearly 6,800 
children and teens in our After School Programs and Camps and impact over 16,700 

Diego through our camps, specialty programs, and community 
19 pandemic, our Clubhouses were closed for three 

months, shifting to virtual programming for our youth members in April. In June, we 
es (at limited capacity) for Summer Day 

open our Aquatics Center, Bulldogs Basketball 
programs, and Carmel Valley Montessori School, as well as continue online music 
lessons through our Youth Arts Academy. While local support has helped us reopen, 

-third of the youth we normally do this 
summer, at three times the cost. As such, we are launching a $1.5M campaign to 
help keep our doors open through 2020. To help support our efforts to serve as many 
youth and teens in our area, and ensure that working families have a safe and trusted 
place for their children to get the educational and emotional support they need go to 

www.LaMesaRotary.org

Lunch Time Service 
Opportunities 

2020 
Songs            Dale Bailey 
Pledge        Bonnie Welch 
Thought         Kathy Olsen 

Way            Marsha Darling 

, 2020 
Songs            Dale Bailey 
Pledge        Bonnie Welch 
Thought Courtney Patterson  

Way           Marsha Starr 

, 2020 
Songs            Dale Bailey 
Pledge        Bonnie Welch 
Thought         Bill Ashman 

Way        Jay Thompson 

July 29, 2020 
Songs            Dale Bailey 
Pledge        Bonnie Welch 
Thought             Jen Flynn 

Way        Keith Dindinger 

If you cannot perform 
your assigned duty, 
please arrange for a 

replacement. 

www.LaMesaRotary.org 



 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 
   July 8th  Boys & Girls Club – Lenise Andrade – Development Director 
   July 13th    La Mesa Rotary Board of Directors meeting – 6:00 pm – ZOOM 
   July 15th  Club Meeting on ZOOM – 12:30pm 
   July 22nd   Club Meeting on ZOOM – 12:30pm 
   July 29th  Club Meeting on ZOOM – 12:30pm 

District Governor Mart Knight  
Governors Recognition Zoom 
"Rotary Connects the World" 

 
 

 Monday June 29th our  out-going District Governor Marta Knight held her 
Governor's Dinner or ZOOM. Throughout the event she recognized many clubs in District 
5340 and many individuals for their accomplishments during the past Rotary year.  During 
this event each club President and the incoming District 5340 officers were installed. 
 Our very own Bonnie Welch was given the "Together We Learn" award for all the 
work she does helping the District with their training sessions.   
 Our own Martin Briskcon was recognized by the District Governor for being the 
only Level 1 Major Donor from our club!  We also had a number of members recognized 
for being members of the Paul Harris Society including Keith Dindinger, Guy Elam, Jay 
Thompson, mark Matthews & John Fistere. 
 Our club was recognized with the 2019-20 Rotary Citation. This recognizes that the 
club did achieve the goals they set out to achieve before the year began. Thanks to Jack 
Dargitz for picking up the reigns and finishing the year strong! 
 They started the evening off with a Celebration of Life slide show with pictures and 
recognition of Rotarians that have passed in the past year. There was a nice tribute to Larry 
Scott, Al Lantz and Glenn Kellogg from our club. 
 Throughout the evening they would show pictures of clubs doing their club 
activities. As a club we need to remember to take pictures of the events we do and to 
submit them to the district.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La Mesa Rotary 
2020-21 
Board of 
Directors 

President:   
Scott Elam 
 

President Elect:   
Jack Dargitz 

 
Past President:  

Sue Richardson 
 

Secretary: 
Kathy Olsen 

 
Treasurer: 
          Ron Morell 
 
2019-21 Directors: 
 Courtney Patterson 

Larry Perna 
 Jen Flynn 
 
2020-22 Directors: 
 Dale Bailey 

Mark Matthews 
 Becki Schwartz 
 
Foundation Chair 
 Bill Ashman 
 
New Generations: 
 Rose Hurst 
 
Speakers Chair: 
 Bill Ashman 
 
Membership: 
 Jen Flynn 
 Marsha Starr  
 
Social Chair: 
 Marsha Darling 

Dolly Juntilla 
  
  
 

Visit the La Mesa Rotary online!  www.LaMesaRotary.org 
Or find us on Facebook!  Just search for La Mesa Rotary. 

   

La Mesa Rotary  
Board of Directors Meeting 

Monday July 13th  
6:00 pm via ZOOM 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85851740916?pwd=N1htYjZvV

DJyWEt0QUdpTDE5K05JQT09 
 

Meeting ID: 858 5174 0916 
Password: 265606 

Have you turned in your  
Pledge Form?  

 
La Mesa Rotary is a generous group! When we collect 
Fines those are the funds we use towards our 
Charitable Giving. We will continue with Fines moving 
forward. If you are fined I will send you an email with a 
link to pay your fines through our Square Web 
Payment Portal to the clubs Foundation.  
 
I also have a goal for 2020-21 that our clubs earns the 
EREY distinction! That means “Every Rotarian, Every 
Year” donates at least $100 to the Rotary Foundation. I 
hope that each of you will commit to donating to The 
Rotary Foundation this year. 
 
Please return your Pledge Forms to me as soon as 
possible.  Thank you! 

 

 La Mesa Rotary TATTLER Editor: Scott Elam 
elamshallmark@cox.net 

   



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Hope is accepting Food Donations to be distributed throughout Spring Valley 
& La Mesa.  You can drop off donations at the Spring Valley Academy at 2:30pm 
on Friday’s or Bonnie would be glad to pick up any donations you have. Right now 
they are looking for Pasta, Pasta Sauce, Peanut Butter, Tuna, Cereal, Chili & Soup. 
They are taking volunteers for the food distribution station at the Spring Valley 
academy each Friday. 
 
Dani would also appreciate if anyone could call the La Mesa Police Depart 
Dispatch and just offer words of encouragement. (619) 667
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